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Web www.holyrosarypsbelfast.com
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Primary 6 pupils have been invited to the ‘Day of Prayer’ for Children on Monday 22nd October at Our Lady and St Patrick’s College, Knock. The day commences at 9:30am, bringing together 350 Primary 6’s from the South and East Belfast Pastoral Community. 

In preparation for the day Mrs Paula McKeown (Director of Living Church) and Fr Conor Mc Grath will visit the school to talk to the children attending. 
On Monday 22nd October the children are asked to wear their school uniform and to bring a packed lunch. The purpose of the day is to pray for children around the world. However, as a gesture the children are asked to make a voluntary contribution to be given to the Children Helping Children Charity.

Please complete the below reply slip and return to the class teacher as soon as possible. 

Kind Regards, 

Gemma O’Callaghan (Leader of Religious Education)
· - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Child’s name: _____________

Teacher: _________________
Contact/Emergency Telephone Number: ________________________
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I give my child permission to attend the Day of prayer at Our Lady and St Patrick’s College, Knock on 22nd October 2018. 

I do not give my child permission to attend the Day of Prayer at Our Lady and St Patrick’s College, Knock on 22nd October 2018. 

Signed: ______________________
Date:__________________

                                           Happy, Respectful, Progressive, Successful
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